

WORKSHEET- 15 2NDTerm

Class: 2 Subject: English Language Date: 25.09.2020

COMPREHENSION

Read the comprehension passage given below and answer the following questions.

THE CLEAN PARK

Tom asked his mother if he could ride his bike to the park. To which his mother allowed him but, on a condition, that he would wear his helmet while he is riding.

When Tom got to the park it was filled with peopleholding garbage bags. A lot of his friends were there and so were some of his teachers. His friend Bella told him that they were cleaning the park that day and also asked Tom to help them.

So, Tom agreed to help and asked for a garbage bag, mask and a pair of gloves. There was garbage everywhere. Tom picked up the candy wrappers, juice pouches, newspaper and apple cores. After an hour, he had filled three garbage bags. His friends filled a lot of garbage bags too.

When everyone was finished, the park looked great. They also put up sign board around the park that read, "Please place garbage in garbage bins and help to keep the park clean".

The teachers bought pizza and lemonade for everyone who helped to clean the park. After they ate. Tom and his friends made sure to put their garbage into the garbage bins.

1. Fill in the blanks	1.	Fill	in	the	b	lan	ks
-----------------------	----	------	----	-----	---	-----	----

a.	Tom wanted	to ride his bike to the	
b.	The park was	filled with	holding garbage bags.
c.		told him that they we	ere cleaning the park.
d.	There was	everywh	ere.

2. Find each of the following from the passage.

- a. A Common Noun-
- b. A Proper Noun -

3. Match the columns

Column A	Column B
a. They put up	Pizza and lemonade
b. Teachers bought	Three garbage bags
c. Tom filled	Sign board around the park

4. Answer the following questions.

a. What was the condition on which mother allowed Tom to ride his bike to the park?

Ans.

- b. What things did Tom ask for after he agreed to help? Ans.
- c. What did Tom pick up in his garbage bag? Ans.

Ms. Susmita Subarno